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Andy Peters

From: RUBY Tim * DEQ <Tim.RUBY@deq.oregon.gov>
Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2022 8:17 AM
To: Andy Peters
Cc: PINNEY Mike * DEQ
Subject: RE: Predesign review 
Attachments: DEQ Review, City of Molalla Predesign Report, February 4, 2022.pdf

Andy, thank you for checking in with us. 
 
This attached letter was sent by snail mail and went out last week.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to touch base with us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tim Ruby 
Natural Resource Specialist 3 
DEQ Northwest Regional Office – WPCF Permit Specialist 
700 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 600 
Portland, OR 97232 
Phone: (503) 229-5292 
Email: Tim.Ruby@deq.oregon.gov    
 

From: Andy Peters <apeters@cityofmolalla.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 9:05 PM 
To: PINNEY Mike * DEQ <Mike.PINNEY@deq.oregon.gov>; RUBY Tim <Tim.RUBY@state.or.us> 
Subject: Predesign review  
 
Mike/Tim, I've been asked to check in with you on when you might have official review for us on the Predesign Report submitted in December. The Engineer had 
six weeks scheduled on the critical path for that review since that's what the MAO documents say Molalla should expect. Could you let me know if there is 
anything more you need? I realize that timeline is aggressive. 
 
Thanks very much! 
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Andy Peters 
City of Molalla 


